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Republic Day Celebrations at Indian Embassy in Budapest, enthralling 

Cultural Performance at ASCC 

 

(26 January 2024) To mark India's 75th Republic Day, the Indian Embassy in 

Budapest hosted a spectacular event followed by an enthralling cultural 

program "Vande Bharat-वंदे भारत" organised by Amrita Sher-Gil Cultural 

Centre (ASCC) on 26 January 2024 at its auditorium.  

Diplomats, dignitaries and members of the Indian diaspora gathered at the 

Embassy to commemorate this historic milestone. The festivities commenced 

with the hoisting of the tricolour by Ambassador of India, His Excellency Mr 

Partha Satpathy, followed by the rendition of the national anthem. 

Ambassador Mr Satpathy also read out the address by the Hon’ble President 

of India delivered on the occasion. Further, he highlighted the importance of 

Republic Day and the democratic ethos of India. He also expressed gratitude 

for the enthusiastic participation of the audience.  

The cultural extravaganza at ASCC showcased the rich tapestry of Indian 

culture through classical and folk performances, including traditional dances 

and melodious music. The performers enthralled the audience with their 

exceptional skills and artistic expressions.  

The event not only showcased the artistic prowess of the performers but also 

strengthened the bonds of friendship between India-Hungary. 
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